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This Sunday. . . 

We welcome Dr. Bo 
Prosser for his first 
Sunday as our 

Interim Pastor. 

 

 

“Heaven’s Child” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Presented by The Sanctuary Choir 

December 8, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. in the sanctuary. 

   

Christmas Christmas Christmas    

Memorial ServiceMemorial ServiceMemorial Service   
   

Sunday, December 8thSunday, December 8thSunday, December 8th   

5:00 p.m.5:00 p.m.5:00 p.m.   

SanctuarySanctuarySanctuary   

ADVENT WREATH WORKSHOP 

Wednesday, December 4, 2019 

6:00 p.m. in Cherry Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

Children’s Night At  

Christmas 

Wednesday, December 11, 2019 

6:00 p.m. in Cherry Fellowship Hall 



This Week. . .  
Sunday, December 1 

8:45 a.m. Worship 
9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
11:00 a.m. Worship 
6:00 p.m.       Hanging of the Green 
 

Monday, December 2 
9:30 a.m. Staff Meeting 
10:45 a.m. Glen Flora Group 
11:45 a.m. Baptist Women’s  
  Luncheon 
 

Tuesday, December 3 
7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 
11:45 a.m. Bible Study #3 
 

Wednesday, December 4 
5:15 p.m. Family Night Supper 
5:45 p.m. Music Makers Choir 
  Young Musicians Choir 
6:00 p.m. Advent Wreath  
  Workshop 
7:00 p.m.  Sanctuary Choir 
  Rehearsal 

 
Thursday, December 5 

ECM 3-year-olds to Pirate’s Voyage 
 

Servants this Sunday, December 1, 2019 
ETC—8:45 a.m..—Alyssa Weibe 

11:00 a.m.—Alyssa Weibe 

Entrance Greeters 

Children’s Building —Linda Collins 
Walnut Street— Judy Driscoll 
6th Street — Jimmy & Billie Dail 
Senior Entrance — Jim Driscoll 
Welcoming Committee—Becky & Tony Thompson, Billie Dail 
Security Monitor— Ross Driscoll 
Sound—Amy Gibson 
Video— Greg Gibson 

Person of  the Week 
 

Earline Cranfill 

1901 N. Rowland Ave. 

Lumberton, NC 28358 
 

Send a card, letter, or other remembrance to our  

Fun & Fellowship  
December 12th at 11:00 a.m.  

in Cherry Fellowship Hall 

We will be celebrating  

Christmas with a special  

presentation from the Early Childhood Ministry 4-year-olds.  

A meal will be served. 

Give to the Children’s Christmas 

Party & Friends of Jesus Fund! 

 
Beginning in October each year, we 

work with area schools to gather names 

of children in need. The Youth of First 

Baptist then invite these children to our 

annual Children’s   Christmas Party. 

We hope to spend about $125 per child 

who attends. The Friends of Jesus Class 

is also accepting donations to buy gifts 

for their annual Christmas Party. 

 

Please give generously to help us make 

these gifts possible. The Children’s 

Christmas Party is December 14th. The 

Friends of Jesus Christmas Party will be 

held December 9th. 

Attention!  
The WMU Ladies would like your help in stocking toys for the Brighter 

Christmas Program  at the Robeson County Church and Community 

Center.  Please donate toys, clothing (all sizes), ear buds, games 

appropriate for ages 2-12.  All items should be new and in original 

packaging. Donate items at the church office by December 13th.  

 

The Brighter Christmas Program allows parents with limited means to 

choose gifts for their children from a free Christmas store. To find out 

how to be a part of this program, contact the Robeson County Church 

and Community Center (738-5204). 

Baptist Women’s Luncheon 
 December 2nd at 11:45 a.m.  

in the Activity Building 

We will work on stockings for the Children’s 

Christmas Party. 

 Please bring a sandwich. 

 

Bible Study #3 will meet in the  

Activity Building, December 3rd at 11:45 


